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September 26, 2016


The Honorable Joe McDermott
Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember McDermott:

The attached ordinance is the proposed 2017 Harborview Medical Center (HMC) capital program annual budget.  According to the recently approved three party management agreement between the HMC, the University of Washington and King County, the HMC capital budget remains on an annual cycle.

The HMC Capital Improvement Program supports the mission of HMC through support of the four pillar goals: focus on serving the patient/family, provide the highest quality of care, become the employer of choice, and practice fiscal responsibility.

The 2017 proposed $10.1 million budget funded with a HMC operating budget transfer supports the mission by focusing on facility interventions that ensure code compliance, support infection control, and focus on serving the patient and family, as well as updating aging infrastructure.  Projects address these goals by creating interventions to address operational needs of the hospital:  increasing patient care capacity through renovation of underutilized and inefficient use of space, addressing latent environmental conditions that contribute to hospital acquired infections, and addressing issues related to regulatory licensure and compliance.

During 2017, the development of the 2018 proposed budget will be guided by the terms of the recently approved three party management agreement.

The standalone appropriation ordinance supports the King County Strategic Plan to “exercise sound financial management and build King County’s long-term fiscal strength.”

[bookmark: _GoBack]I certify that funds are available.  If you have any questions, please contact Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy and Budget at 206-263-9687.

Sincerely,



Dow Constantine
King County Executive

Enclosures
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